
 Friday 24th April 

Hello again Year 1!! I have been enjoying walking early every morning 

with my children. Its so quiet and we've seen deer and hare and even a 

barn owl hunting.  

 

This is Al - he’s our rescue cat and he is very VERY fluffy. His favourite 

things are sitting in boxes and watching squirrels.  

I hope you are enjoying the home learning and keeping busy and I’ll 

write again soon. 

With love Mrs Hill 


